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I wish to object to this application.

The proposed extension will violate privacy due to the fact that its windows will overlook the
properties at 146 and 148 Leighton Road and will give a new, direct view into the kitchens and sitting
rooms of both flats in 146 Leighton Road, and into the gardens of 144, 146 and 148 Leighton Road,
affecting the right of residents to enjoy privacy.

The architect compares the proposed extension to those on Leighton Road. However, in my opinion,
this is not valid comparison. Instead the architect should consider the properties on Torriano Avenue,
only one of which has a similar extension.

Furthermore I am concerned about the brick that will be used to construct this proposed extension. As
can be seen from the photographs, there are two distinct types of brick already in use at 88 Torriano
Avenue, and a third in the adjacent property at 90 Torriano Avenue (Referring to the planning
permission granted for the extension at 90 Torriano Avenue, I see that permission was granted for it to
be built with secondhand stock bricks, but these are clearly not the bricks used in the actual
construction).

Will the construction be done in the bright yellow brick of the current extension, which matches
nothing else at the rear of Torriano Avenue, or in a dark London Stock to match the original
construction, or in the red brick of the adjacent extension?
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